

BRASS CASTLE SCHOOL

16 Castle Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1188 Jessica L. Garcia, PRINCIPAL

DISTRICT CENTRAL OFFICE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE

One East Front Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1119 Keith T. Neuhs, SUPERINTENDENT PORT COLDEN SCHOOL
30 Port Colden Road
Washington, NJ 07882
908.689.0681
Jessica K. McDonagh, PRINCIPAL

December 22, 2022

Dear 4th – 6th Grade Parents/Guardians,

As you know, students in grades 4 through 6 participated in the administration of the New Jersey Department of Education's mandated Start Strong English Language Arts and Mathematics assessments for Fall 2022. Students in grade 6 were also administered the Start Strong Science Assessment.

You will be receiving your student's Individual Student Report (ISR) for each subject area, via mail, in the near future. As a reminder, the Start Strong Assessment meaures content taught in the prior school year. Strong assessments were designed to inform instruction by providing educators, as well as parents, with an early indication of the level of support students may need as they enter a new school year. Please note, this is not a sole indicator of your student's achievement or potential. Results are reviewed, along with multiple data points, throughout the school year.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact your student's teacher at any time.

Sincerely,

Jessica L. Garcia Brass Castle School Principal